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This time a short newsletter to inform you 
about the latest developments. 
 
Students 
Until now all our students are still healthy and 
they keep to the corona-rules. 
 
Because we gave them foodparcels their 
situation  didn’t become worse. We are very 
glad about that. Until the schools are opening 
again, we”ll use the money for the school for 
foodparcels. 
 

Students 2018 

 
Because in Kenya there are many people hit 
by Corona, the governement has decided that 
the secondary schools are closed till January 
2021. So the year 2020 is lost for our students.  
 
It means that all our students have to study a 
year longer in secondary school. We, the 
sponsors, should support them a year longer. 
  
We hope that you all can understand this and 
that you’ll keep supporting us to give them a 
better change for a good future. 
 

Books for Kenya. 
Hilde, Aaldert and Andre 
are selling second hand 
books by internet bol.com 
and boekwinkeltjes.nl  
and the money they get 
they donate to our 
Foundation.  
This will help us tob e able tos end another girl 
or boy to Agai secundary school. 
They do this because they love books and 
they want to give the books a second life. Also 
it is good for our environment and they like 
what Oke Foundation is doiing. 
 
Do you want to donate books to our 
Foundation? That is possible! Contact usb y 
mail: info@stichting-oke.nl  
It can give you an idea to clear out your 
bookcase and get rid of the books you don’t 
want anymore. If the books are in a good 
condition, they sell easily. Old books can be of 
interest too, but old  studybooks, books with 
pictures of nature, cookbooks and old novels 
don’t sell. 
 
If we have books that don’t sell by internet, 
they go tot he village where Andre lives and he 
will sell them on the yearly bookmarket for the 
restoration of the old church. So give your 
books to OKE Foundation.  They are used for 
a good purpose. 
 
 
We wish you all a good health and we hope 
that you will be able to still keep supporting 
us in this difficult time. 
We thank you in advance! 
 


